
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Spring Term 2019 

Welcome back from 

the Christmas 

holidays and into a 

new year! 

We are continuing to work 

on being independent and 

thinking for ourselves.  It 

might be a good idea for 

your child to have a 

responsibility at home. 

Our Topic this term is 

Mountains, Rivers and 

Coasts.  We will be 

looking at a variety of 

Geographical 

features. 

In science we will 

begin by looking at 

Rocks and Soils so 

this links really well to 

our topic. 

In RE we will start by 

looking at Epiphany 

before moving onto 

Revelations, Judaism, 

Lent and then Holy 

Week. 

In PSHE we will look 

at Drug Education 

and Good To Be Me. 

Homework 

This is having a refresh 

this year with a focus on 

reading, spellings and 

timetables.  There will 

also be a longitudinal 

project that will be linked 

to our topic. 

 

PE 

Owl class have PE on a 

Tuesday and Thursday 

for which your child 

needs a full PE kit. 

At times this may need to 

change so please try to have 

a PE kit in school throughout 

the week. 

Reading 

Please continue to share books 

at home. 5 ways to become a 

better reader: 

1. Read 

2. Read 

3. Read 

4.  Read 

5.  Read 

Practice makes perfect. 

In English, we are 

continuing on our 

Talk for Writing 

journey. This will be 

a whole class effort 

and we look forward 

to showing off some 

of our fabulous 

storytelling and 

writing. 

In Maths this term we 

will be focusing on 

multiplication and 

division. Please keep 

practicing your times 

tables.   

 


